Preschool & Kids
Christmas
Musical
December 20,
9 & 10:30 am

Great time to invite your friends
and neighbors!

Looking for a way to use your
giftedness to serve?

We are looking for a volunteer
plumber to run a new waterline
into the Fireside room. Not real
complicated, it's above the ceiling.
See Mark, our maintenance man.
Probably a 2-3 hour job.

We are looking for leaders for
a new small group comprised of
married 31-40 year olds with kids
and/or teenagers. Please contact
Pastor Norm, 665-8402.

Are you a BMP newbie? If you
are a regular attender of FMC and
this weekend is your first experi-
ence with BMP, either as a cast
member or walking through, Pastor
Norm would like to talk to you, on
camera, to get your 1-2 minute
impression of the Marketplace. If
on camera is not your thing, would
you write out your thoughts and
give them to Pastor Norm? Video
or comments may be used in a
promotional video for 2016. Please
contact Pastor Norm at 665-8402
or norm@fairviewangola.com if
you are willing to do this.

In the Family...

Our sympathy

To Cindy Watkins and Abby Miller on
the death of their father/grandfather,
Corbett Messer, on November 26.

SPORTS AT FMCI
Men’s Basketball
Thursdays, 7:00 pm
For all men post-high school.
?s, call Dave Huffman, 316-4986.

Adult Volleyball
Saturday, December 12, 7:00 pm
In the gym

The Christmas Story, a pamphlet
in the literature rack, is very good.
Pick one up and read it then pass it
on to a friend you are inviting to
church on Christmas Sunday.

BMP Clean Up
Thank you to everyone who helped
with BMP.

If you loaned us something for the
weekend, it is helpful if you pick it
up tonight after BMP or very early
tomorrow morning. Once clean up
begins there will be many people
working in many areas and once
something gets put on the semi, it is
nearly impossible to get it off until
next year.

We start cleaning up BMP tomorrow
at 8:00 a.m. There is work for eve-
ryone, men and women! We espe-
cially like a new crew from 3:00 -
9:00 p.m. Just show up. Mopping
the gym floor, cleaning the kitchen
and dusting everywhere.

R

Fairview Missionary Church

A special welcome to our first time guests.
We invite you to go to the Guest Reception Center
in the foyer to receive a special gift. Pastor Joel welcomes
your response to your experience at FMC today.
Contact him by e-mail: joel@fairviewangola.com
land mail: 525 E 200 N, Angola, IN, 46703,
or by phone: 665-8402.

December 6,2015 VOL.| NO.45 |




This Week at a Glance...

Today, Sunday, December é
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services
8,9 & 10:30am Adult Small Churches
9 & 10:30 am Children’s Sunday School
9:00 am Teen Sunday School
10:30 am Preschool Christmas Musical
Rehearsal Room Ci124
1:00-5:00 pm Bethlehem Marketplace

Monday, December 7
8:00 am Tear Down BMP / Clean Church

Tuesday, December 8

6:15-7:30 am Prayer time in the sanctuary.

All invited.
8:00 am Clean Church

6:15-7:15 pm Preschool Christmas Musical
Rehearsal Sanctuary

7:30-8:30 pm Ladies Intercessory Prayer Meeting
Room §101 dibrary)

Wednesday, December 9

5:30-6:30 pm FMC Girill - Come eat supper.
fellowship, then head to class.
There is no charge, donations
accepted. In the gym

5:15-6:30 pm Kids Christmas Musical Rehearsal
Grades K-5. Kids Worship room

6:30-8:00 pm FSM Fairview Student Ministries
Grades 6-12.

6:45-8:00 pm Nursery through adult classes
A list of classes is available at the
Connection Center.

8:00-9:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal

Thursday, December 10
5:30-7:00 am Men’s Discipleship Group, room S105
6:00-7:30 pm Men’s Basketball, gym
11:15 am israel Trip Meeting, room S103/104

Friday, December 11
6:00-8:00 am Men's Bible Study Fireside room *

Saturday, December 12
8:30-11:00 am CARS Ministry
7:00-10:00 pm Adult Volleyball, gym

Sunday, December 13
9 & 10:30 am Worship Services with BMP music
8,9& 10:30am Adult Small Churches
9 & 10:30 am Children's Sunday School
9:00 am Teen Sunday School
10:30 am Preschool Christmas Musical
Rehearsal Room C124
12:00 pm Pizza for Kids Rehearsal, gym
12:30-2:30 pm Kids Christmas Musical Rehearsal
Grades K-5, Kids Worship Room

Bethlehem Marketplace music will be presented
again in the worship services next Sunday, Decem-
ber 13 with an extended prelude beginning 20
minutes before the regular service times.

Nursery through 5th grade
Sundays 9 and 10:30 am
Wednesdays 6:45 pm

fairview kids
Nursery & Toddler - Hallway to the gym, across
from the mailboxes
Preschool - Children’s Ministry hallway
Located on the south side of the church
K - 3rd grade - Kids Worship room
4th & 5th grade - Upper level behind gym

Jessica Bonner, Director
419-889-7900 * jessica@fairviewangola.com

Fairview
Student
s@ Ministries
" Grades 6-12
Sunday School 9:00 am
Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 pm

In teen rooms upstairs behind sanctuary

Jon and Erin Geyer, 260-223-2687
jon@fairviewangola.com

T ——————

YOUTH GROUP I
Wednesdays, 6:30-8:00 pm 1
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Youth Mission Trip
August 2016 to Tijuana, Mexico
Current 8th graders and up
We will be building a house, running
a VBS for area kids, and handing out
food to those in need. Start planning
now. Watch for more details.

Christmas Eve Service

and Communion
6:00 pm Thursday, December 24.

Sermon Notes

Pastor Joel Greenwood
December 6, 2015

Salt & Light (Week Five)
The Golden Rule

1. Doto what you would have them

to .

Scripture Used: Matthew 7:1-12




IN MEMORY
Ed Antrup, husband
David Arnold, son
Harry and Luella Myers
John and Edythe Belpasso
Doris M. Bockius, loving wife
Norma Danhansen, aunt
Our Grandparents
Marie Ervin and husband, parents
Dorothy and Charles Meek, parents
Marvin Etzler, father
Clus Glenn, husband and father
Charlie and Phyllis Carr
Tara Arnold, granddaughter
Dustyn Laisure, grandson
Lynda Lee Laisure, daughter
Mark, Mildred Gaines; Robert, Madge
Price, parents
Pat and Martin Dean, sister
Ed Shawver, husband
Norva Martin
Corbet and Sophie Slone, Emery
and Gertrude Spade, parents
Bob and Loiseen Brewer, parents
Mary Ellen Stepp, mother
Alex and Rachel Verba, parents
Marty Wallinger
Charlotte Anne Terry, granddaughter

IN HONOR

JoAnne Glahn

Kevin and Dawn Owsley, dear family
Brad, Erin, Braden, Dylan Krupp
Bert Stepp, father

Mavis Sutton

DONATED BY

Alda Antrup

Bill and Rita Amold

Paul and Diane (Myers) Belpasso
Paul and Diane (Myers) Belpasso
Robert E. Bockius

Rob and Karla Dobson

Rob and Karla Dobson

Jeff and Barb Ervin

Jeff and Barb Ervin

Mark and Carla Etzler

Coral Glenn, Jodee, Vicki, Kelly and Todd
Barb Matchette, Kathy Madison
Neal and Soni Patterson

Rex and Sharon Platt

Rex and Sharon Platt

Bob and Linda Price

Bob and Linda Price
Janet Shawver

Suzanne and Mike Shirley
Ronald and Joeann Spade

Paul and Beth Stepp

Paul and Beth Stepp
Chuck and Tammy Verba
Diane Wallinger

Max and Kim Wilson

DONATED BY

Barb Matchette, Kathy Madison
Ron and Joeann Spade

Paul and Beth Stepp

Paul and Beth Stepp

Her children, grandchildren, great grandchildren

Year-end Giving Information

If you are mailing your gift, it must be postmarked by December 31, 2015, and the check
dated in 2015. This year's year end giving will go toward the purchase of a new projector
for the sanctuary and the necessary upgrades to go with it.

If you are giving cash or check in the offering, we can receive it in the offering on Decem-
ber 27, 2015. The check must be dated in 2015 to receive 2015 credit. Please be sure to
clearly mark your giving envelope with the year so your gift is properly credited.

You get the biggest tax break by giving to the Bethel College Scholarship Fund. A $400
gift gets you $200 directly off your Indiana State tax or a $200 gift gets you §100 off. Get
details in the literature rack. Make your check payable to Bethel College and putin
FMC's offering by December 20, 2015.

As a walk of faith, many families pray to give more each year than they did the previous
year. If you want to know your giving for last year, or any year, give a note to Michelle,
Fairview's Financial Secretary. Of course, we only keep records of giving for those who
have giving numbers. To request a giving number, please drop a note in the offering or ask
at the Connection Center.

There is a special brochure in the literature rack entitied “Special Gifts and Memorials”. It
has many suggestions in it from a few hundred dollars to $10,000,000 for your prayerful
consideration. There are other mission organizations and local ministries we support that
can use help too. Information about Project Help, and their gift catalog, is in the literature
rack. Feel free to contact Pastor Joel as well.

At the start of a new year many people start new habits for spiritual growth. If you are be-
ing led to consider new habits in giving you may want to consider E-giving where your
giving can be electronically transferred to the church from your checking, savings, or credit
card at an amount and time interval you approve. Get information from the literature rack
across from the mailboxes.

If you are considering non cash giving, such as stock, bonds, real property, the church
office should be made aware of your intentions ASAP to make sure all the proper paper-
work is finished before the end of the year.

At this time of the year many people make decisions to move their God-given financial
resources more directly into Kingdom-impact work. The Missionary Church has two
organizations to help you do this.

The Missionary Church Investment Foundation is our denominational foundation with
offices in Fort Wayne, Indiana. Contact 260-747-2027 or mcif@mcusa.

Also, United Missionary Loans and Investments, our district loan and investment organi-
zation with offices in Elkhart, Indiana. Contact them at 574-293-1332 or sara@mcncd.org.
Both organizations are chartered under the federal government and have been in exis-
tence since the 1950's. They use our investments to loan funds only to Missionary
Churches and related Missionary Church organizations that need funds to expand

their ministry facilities.

Thank you for your very generous giving.




